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Item No.  14.4.3               
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

X Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

� Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  October 16, 2018 

Subject: Issues with New LED Streetlights  

Motion for Council to Consider: Request a staff report with respect to the delays encountered in 
regard to the replacement of LED street lights. In the interim, I would ask that the lights that are 
identified through 311 and other means be replaced within the month.  
 

Reason: These new lights were installed within the last couple years and a number of them are no 
longer working. According to information given to Council these should have had a minimum life 
expectancy of 10 years.  

Outcome Sought: Council approve this request for consideration.  
 
 
 

Councillor Stephen Adams 
 

District 11 

 


